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November 2, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Santa Ynez Valley Water Conservation District,  
Improvement District No. 1 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission receive and file this report.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Following the October 5 meeting your staff informed the Santa Ynez Valley Water Conservation 
District Improvement District No. 1 of our interest in meeting on an ad hoc basis to discuss the 
status of that agency in relationship to the Commission. 
 
We are informed there is an interest in meeting as proposed.  I have no other information at this 
time and we will be moving to schedule a meeting with the members of that Board. 
 
We also informed the staff of the Santa Ynez Valley Water Conservation District of the interest 
in having a member from that District Board participate in the informal discussions and there is a 
willingness to participate.  
 
We will report more information to the Commission as it becomes available.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

 
cc: Chris Dahlstrom, General Manager, SYRWCD, Improvement District No. 1 

Bruce Wales, General Manager, SYRWCD  
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